
 

Testimonial from Jenny at Premier Kickboxing 

‘We have been extremely happy with our letting at Earlsmead School from start to finish.  We 
needed to move out of our current premises for 10 weeks while it was refurbished, we run a 
kickboxing academy on South Harrow high street.  Maria was our initial contact who arranged our 
letting and she was extremely friendly and accommodating, particularly as we needed to extend our 
letting.  The caretaker and teachers were also extremely welcoming and happy to help if 
needed.  The space itself was clean, tidy and suited our requirements perfectly.  We also had use of 
a changing area and toilets for all students. 
  
We are extremely grateful to Earlsmead for all their support during this time - the ease, flexibility 
and overall friendliness made the process very smooth. A huge thank you to the Earlsmead team!’  
 


